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DIRECTOR RETIREMENT – VINCENT GOSS 
 

 

Valmec (ASX: VMX) today announced that Mr Vincent Goss plans to retire as a non-executive director 

of the company on 31 December 2019. 

Mr Goss is one of Valmec’s founding board members and Valmec Chairman, Stephen Zurhaar, thanked 

him for his significant and outstanding service to the company over many years. 

“Mr Goss extensive experience has been invaluable”, Mr Zurhaar said. “Vince retires with our sincere 

thanks and best wishes.” 

Mr Goss, as one of Valmec’s largest shareholders, will continue his association with the Company by 

providing consulting services to the executive team on an as required basis. 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 
 

Harry Singh          

Company Secretary/CFO 

P: +61 (8) 9266 8888 

E: hsingh@valmec.com.au     
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